October Newsletter

Dear Parents,
Thanks so much for a great first month of school. Your children have already learned 3 lot.
Please check your child’s take home folder every night for important papers coming home.
Thank you,
First Grade Team

Important Dates/Reminders:

October 6th-Walking Field Trip (rain date 10/10)
October 9th-Professional Day: No School for Students
October 13th-PTA Walk-A-Thon

October 25th-STEM Night (K-2)

October 27th-Fall Festival (more information coming
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